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Dear Parents: 
 
Thank you for your interest in the JUST KIDS Before and After School Child Care Program. 
 
As you may already know, this program is being conducted in cooperation with your school district. 
 
We need the following paperwork in this office before August 13, 2021 in order to be eligible to attend the JUST 
KIDS program the first week of school.  Your child(ren) will not be considered enrolled to start the program until 
ALL information is received and completed. 
 
You can also register on-line through our website: www.justkidsprogram.org 

 
 

 Child Development Form  

 Physician and Insurance Information – on Child Development Form 

 Local Emergency Contacts other than parent– on Child Development Form (state requires 2 contacts other 

than the parents) 

 Driver’s License and/or Social Security Number– on Child Development Form 

 Signatures -------- Parent     Medical– on Child Development Form  

 Parent Receipt of Information Form signed  

 Child and Adult Food Program Eligibility Application (The Child and Adult Food Program form must be 
complete!  Even if you are not eligible, enter your child’s name and age.  Write “not eligible” where income is 
requested and sign and date the form.) One per child. 

 Registration Fee:      $40 (for one child),     $70 (per family with multiple children) 

 Installment in the amount of $    for first month. 

 Previous balance of $     

 Other:           

 

 

Please complete the necessary forms and return to our office by August 13, 2021. You can register online or you may 
mail in the information.  Again, if all of the above items are not in our office prior to August 13, 2021 your child 
will not be able to attend the first week of school.  We look forward to your involvement in this exciting program.  
Thank you for choosing Just Kids for your childcare needs.  If you have any questions, please call us or       e-mail us at 
justkids@archwayprograms.org. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
JUST KIDS 
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